Angela Foster

From:

Richard Morgan

Sent:

20 December 2017 13:41

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

"Statement of Case.Weatherby Crossing,Newmarket"

Caroline O"Neill

Dear Madam

I use the crossing daily with my wife it saves us a very long walk down to the town and the shops ,we have used the crossing since the $1960 \, s$

Like us there are many older residents from this side of town who use this crossing
I am also concerned that the public who use it for taking their young children to school will not walk the
long way around but will start to use their cars which we all know is not a good thing to do
What about allotment holders and football supporters who are on the wrong side of the tracks
I think serious consideration should be given to build a bridge now not leave it until it becomes to
expensive in the future

There is plenty of space and a modern structure wouldn't look out of place Not a lot is done in this town for the benefit of its residents how about starting now and give us what we want please

Yours Faithfully



Sent from Windows Mail

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com